
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/21/2022 1:08:57 AM

First name: Caitlin

Last name: Carroll

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please push this request back pending a full environmental assessment and a proper public

comment period. 

 

A facility of this size, especially located in such an ecologically important area, should without question undergo

an environmental assessment at minimum. Anything less would be foolhardy, considering the fragility of our

lakes and forests and the area's economic dependence on the continued health of our natural resources. 

 

The project should also not be allowed to go forward without proper notice and a 60-day public comment period.

Anything less than this would give the impression of a rushed grab. Please do the right thing. 


